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Dear Parent/Carer 

Halloween Disco – Wednesday 30 October  

We are excited to invite our SLC students to our annual Halloween Disco! This fun event will 
take place in the Games Hall on Wednesday, 30th October, from 6:30pm to 8:00pm. It is 
a wonderful opportunity for our young students to socialize, enjoy some Halloween festivities, 
and take a break from their studies. 

The disco is free of charge, but we ask that students sign up in advance to confirm their 
attendance by emailing Pauline Hendry. 

Additionally, there will be a tuck shop available on the night for students to purchase snacks, 
so they may wish to bring a small amount of money if they would like to buy something. 

We hope your child is able to join us for what promises to be an enjoyable and festive evening.  

Please note, pupils who attend the disco will be expected to stay for the duration of the 
event unless collected early by a parent/carer. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Pauline Hendry 
Principal Teacher of SLC 
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